
On Saturday, February 4th, we will be celebrating Dad’s Day! The preschool will open at 
9:30am with special projects in each room that the Dads can do with their children. Be sure 
to visit each and every room, so you don’t miss out on anything! For snack, the children 
and their dads will get donuts...What a great treat for this fun day! We are looking forward 
to  seeing all of our preschoolers and their Dads or Uncles or Grandpas this Saturday from 
9:30am to 11:00am! 

Dad’s Day 

Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool  

Parent Update — February 1, 2017  

February 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

 

 1  2 

 

3 
Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 
Soccer 

4 

5 6 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

7 8 
Lunch Bunch 

Music 

9 

Lunch Bunch 

 

10  
Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 

Soccer 

11 
 

12 
 

13 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

14 15 Lunch Bunch 
Music 

16  

Lunch Bunch 

 

17 

No School: 
President’s 
Weekend 

18 

19 20 

No School: 
President’s 
Weekend 

21 22  
Lunch Bunch 

Music 

23 

Lunch Bunch 

24  

Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 

Soccer 

25 

 

26 27 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

28     

Chapel: The Ten Silver Coins 

Chapel: Jesus Loves the Little Children 

Chapel: Pastor Tom Visits 
Story: The House on the Rock 
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Chapel: The Lost Sheep 

Dad’s Day 
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This month we will be focusing on LOVE. Each week we will learn about stories that Jesus 
told about how much God loves us. On February 1st & 2nd, we will learn about how Jesus 
Loves the Children and about a special day that Jesus let all the children come to Him. We 
can come to Jesus every day when we talk to Him in prayer! On February 8th & 9th, we 
will learn about The Ten Silver Coins and how God loves us so much that He wants every 
single one of us to love Him. February 15th & 16th brings special guest, Pastor Tom, and 
the  story of The House on the Rock. Jesus wants us to build our lives on Him because He 
loves us so much! On February 22nd & 23rd, we will have our Special Person Chapel in 
the Sanctuary. Families are welcome to hear about The Lost Sheep and how God loves 
each of us so much He would go to the ends of the earth to find us. We hope you will join 
us at 9:30am! 

Chapel 

Fall Registration 

Lunch Bunch:  

Our Winter Session will continue until April 5th. Feel free to jump in anytime to join our 
friends for lunch and a little extra time to play! 

Spanish, Music & Soccer:  

Our Enrichment Classes are up and running. If you haven’t signed up, don’t be shy.  

Mrs. Rubino (Maxi’s mom) continues to teach Spanish every Monday. I have enjoyed     
listening to the songs and stories they learn. This exposure to a second language is  
teaching the children letters, colors and more! 

Mrs. Moorfield actually taught my son to play piano, and does an amazing job with 
Wednesday’s Music Class. 

Coach Ben started his first Soccer class this year on Friday. He had seven boys and girls 
learning lots of new toe tapping skills to introduce them to soccer through fun and 
games! 

If your child has not had the opportunity to try these activities, now is the perfect time to 
get them started! 

Lunch Bunch, Spanish, Music & Soccer 

Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool | 3797 Lynn Road | Newbury Park, CA 91320 | MVPpreschool.org | (805) 499-6610 

Fall Registration is up and running! We have over twenty spaces already filled and are   
getting more forms every day. Beginning in the Fall, we will offer extended hours of 8:00am 
to 3:00pm in addition to our regular preschool program of 8:30am to 12:00pm. We will also 
offer Lunch Bunch and Enrichment Classes five days a week with class options rotating 
throughout the year! Enroll today and tell all your friends about our spectacular school! 


